
Two types of TIG meeting – private and public 

As welcoming as your Guilds are, you might find it a bit odd if someone just wandered into your 

meeting one day, sat down and started to take part. 

By having a private meeting, this will not happen on line. It means that your meeting will not appear 

on the website in the list of meetings and you will be sent a link to use to get into the meeting which 

you can then share with whoever you want to be at that meeting. 

If you want to encourage other members to come to your meeting, to join an activity such as a book 

club, writing group, knit and natter or to listen to a speaker, then you can have a public meeting. It 

will appear in the list of meetings on the website and any members going onto that page will be able 

to join your meeting. 

All TIG meetings are booked through Sara and when you contact her to book a meeting, she will ask 

you what type of meeting you want, private or public. 

For more information contact Sara@the-tg.com 
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